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Lise Winther Jensen

Fra: Nina Legaard Kristensen

Sendt: 18. december 2020 13:05

Til: Lise Winther Jensen

Emne: VS: Short call

Til sagen.  

 

Dbh 

 

Nina  

 

Fra: Nina Legaard Kristensen  

Sendt: 10. december 2020 13:40 

Til: Bernardus.Zuijdendorp@ec.europa.eu 

Cc: Ioanna.MITROYANNI@ec.europa.eu; Kim Lundgaard Hansen <KLH@skm.dk> 

Emne: SV: Short call 

 

Dear Bert  

 

In connection my email below, I just wanted to clarify that the Danish government has declared to the Danish 

Parliament its intention to present a final analysis on this matter before the end of 2020.  

 

Further, new restrictions are imposed currently in Denmark why new measures to support the affected businesses 

are now to be introduced.  

 

In this respect, we expect to receive follow-up questions very soon and we would therefore be grateful if we could 

have an exchange with you in order for us to prepare for answering those questions.   

 

I know that both you and legal service are very busy for the time being but if you need anything from us, we will of 

course be happy to provide this with very short notice if needed.  

 

Best,  

 

Nina 

 

 

  

Fra: Nina Legaard Kristensen  

Sendt: 4. december 2020 14:03 

Til: Bernardus.Zuijdendorp@ec.europa.eu 

Cc: Ioanna.MITROYANNI@ec.europa.eu 

Emne: SV: Short call 

 

Dear Bert  

 

Many thanks, are there any news on the timeline? 

 

As mentioned earlier, I am sorry to chase you on this but there is a lot of political attention on this matter in 

Denmark and the Danish government wish to conclude the analysis on the recommendation and inform the 

Parliament soon.  
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If we can do anything to help clarify, provide more information etc., please do not hesitate to let us know.  

 

Best regards,  

 

Nina 

 

 

Fra: Bernardus.Zuijdendorp@ec.europa.eu <Bernardus.Zuijdendorp@ec.europa.eu>  

Sendt: 24. november 2020 14:14 

Til: Nina Legaard Kristensen <NK@skm.dk> 

Cc: Ioanna.MITROYANNI@ec.europa.eu 

Emne: RE: Short call 

 

Dear Nina,  

 

Thank you for your email.  We have referred your questions to the colleagues from our Legal Service,  as they are 

not tax-specific but concern more the interpretation of the fundamental freedoms. We will check again with them 

and will let you know when we get the answers.  

 

Kind regards,  

 

Bert 

 

From: Nina Legaard Kristensen <NK@skm.dk>  

Sent: Tuesday, November 24, 2020 1:37 PM 

To: ZUIJDENDORP Bernardus (TAXUD) <Bernardus.Zuijdendorp@ec.europa.eu>; MITROYANNI Ioanna 

(TAXUD) <Ioanna.MITROYANNI@ec.europa.eu> 

Subject: SV: Short call 

 

Dear Bert and Ioanna  

  

Sorry for chasing you on this but I was wondering if you have had a chance to look into our supplementary 

questions? 

  

As mentioned earlier, we would be very happy to discuss in a call to provide some extra context etc. if that 

would be useful for you.  

  

Many thanks in advance,  

  

Nina 

  

Fra: Bernardus.Zuijdendorp@ec.europa.eu <Bernardus.Zuijdendorp@ec.europa.eu>  

Sendt: 23. oktober 2020 17:35 

Til: Nina Legaard Kristensen <NK@skm.dk> 

Cc: Ioanna.MITROYANNI@ec.europa.eu 

Emne: RE: Short call 

  

Dear Nina,  

  

I am sorry to have missed your call, as I was in a meeting just now.  I would be available on Monday for a 

short call, but unfortunately not in the morning.  Would you perhaps be available around 13:00-13:30 or 

later in the afternoon, eg around 17:00?  

  

 Denne e-mail kommer fra internettet og er således ikke nødvendigvis fra en intern kilde selvom afsenderadresse kan indikere 
det.  
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Kind regards,  

  

Bert  

  

From: Nina Legaard Kristensen <NK@skm.dk>  

Sent: Friday, October 23, 2020 5:07 PM 

To: ZUIJDENDORP Bernardus (TAXUD) <Bernardus.Zuijdendorp@ec.europa.eu> 

Subject: Short call 

  

Dear Bert,  

  

I just tried to call you as I was hoping to share a status with you on the Danish analysis of the 

Commission’s recommendation of 14 July 2020 on aid to companies with links to tax havens.  

  

Further, I also wanted to give you a status on the expected implementation in Denmark of defensive 

measures.  

  

Would you be available for a short call Monday, e.g. at 10 am?  

  

Best regards, 

  

Nina 

  

  

  
Nina Legaard Kristensen 
Head of International Affairs  
International Coordination  
  
+45 72 37 26 26 
+45 72 37 53 59 
NK@skm.dk 
  
  

 
  
Skatteministeriet/Ministry of Taxation 
Nicolai Eigtveds Gade 28 
DK 1402 - København K 
  
Mail          skm@skm.dk 
Web         www.skm.dk 
  
Sådan behandler vi persondata 

  


